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Sunday, May 30, 2010
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Phone: (703)491-2288 / Fax (703)491-2272
Website: www.vcfwoodbridge.org

Office Hours: 

Monday through Thursday

9:30am to 4:00pm

Friday – CLOSED

Church Staff

Lead Pastor: Dan Davis


  Associate Pastor:  Greg Perkins
Contact: ddavis@vcfwoodbridge.org

  Contact:  gperkins@vcfwoodbridge.org  

Benevolence Pastor: Rose Powers 
                    High School:  Jason & Kelly Wallace
Contact: rpowers@vcfwoodbridge.org 

  Contact:  SrHigh@vcfwoodbridge.org 
Middle School:  Gregory & Michelle Perkins
  Administrator:  Becky Smith
Contact:  Chosen@vcfwoodbridge.org

  Contact:  bsmith@vcfwoodbridge.org 
Children’s Ministry:  Christie Linser

  Office Assistant:  Michelle Perkins  

Contact:  clinser@vcfwoodbridge.org

  Contact:  mperkins@vcfwoodbridge.org 

~ To Our Guests ~
We are delighted you have joined us this morning.

It is our prayer that you will experience God’s love

and be strengthened in your walk with Him.

YOUTH MINISTRY
CHOSEN, our Middle School Student Ministry will not meet this morning!  Enjoy this time with your family.  Be mindful of our weekly days of fasting, prayer and year-long Bible reading plan.  If you have any questions or would like to work with CHOSEN, please contact Greg or Michelle Perkins @ (703)403-5657 or (703)402-1826.    

Re: generation (High School Student Ministry) www.regenerateus.org 

· Today:  No CORE meeting!
· June 5th: Putt-Putt and Fast Food Fun; 5-9pm.

· June 6th:  Graduation Sunday!

· Meets every Sunday AM following greet time, except 1st Sundays and Holidays!
· For questions, call Jason or Kelly Wallace @ (703)372-1692 or e-mail (above)

LIFE GROUPS:  Our summer life groups will begin the week of June 6th.  Brochures with class descriptions and schedule with sign-ups are available at the table in the lobby.  Some classes require materials so you will want to sign-up and pay this week to take advantage of group ordering.
VACATION BIBLE CAMP:  The Vineyard is teaming up with St. Margaret’s Anglican Church (across the street) again this year for summer Vacation Bible Camp themed “High Seas Expedition.”  This will take place June 21st-25th, from 9am-12pm, for 4 year olds to rising 5th graders.  If you would like for your child to attend, register on-line http://www.saintmargaretschurch.org/ or at the Information center.  We are in need of a few more volunteers.  If you would like to volunteer, contact Christie Linser @ (703)730-1531 or clinser@vcfwoodbridge.org .
VACATION BIBLE CAMP SNACKS:  If you would like to donate snacks to Vacation Bible Camp a sign-up sheet will be passed around during the morning service.  All donations are due by Sunday, June 20th.  If you have any questions please contact Michelle Perkins @ mperkins@vcfwoodbridge.org  or (703)491-2288 ext. 222.
PANTRY SERVANT NEEDED:  We are in need of a Client Intake Coordinator for Monday mornings from 9:15am-12:00pm.  Duties include greeting and assisting clients in filling out forms to receive USDA and/or Vineyard only food.  A one day training class is required at the USDA facility in Lorton before you start this position.  If you are interested contact Rose Powers or Bonnie Schrader @ (703)491-2288 ext. 224 or 231.
SERMON CD’S:  are available for $4 at the Information Center each week or download for free from our website www.vcfwoodbridge.org. 
WEEKLY E-MAILS:  If you are not on Pastor Dan’s weekly e-mail list and would like to receive them, please e-mail him at ddavis@vcfwoodbridge.org. 
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Have a safe & Happy Memorial Day!
All announcements or bulletin inserts must be submitted to the church office no later than noon Tuesday for inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.  Call or e-mail Michelle Perkins at mperkins@vcfwoodbridge.org include your announcement and a number where you can be reached.

 
Calendar of Events:  May 30-June 5, 2010
Monday, Tuesday & Thursday (9:30-11:30am)…………………….……………...Food Pantry

Wednesday (7:30pm)………………………………………………….……...……Harvest Banquet
Saturday (8am)……………………………………………………………..……………….Men’s Golf
Next Sunday (8:45am)………….……………….….….….….….…….....…......Corporate Prayer

*Childcare is available for these events


May 30, 2010
If you have a prayer request that you would like the staff to pray about, please write it below.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ Name: _____________
If you would like to make an appointment to meet with a staff pastor, please fill out the information below and place it in the offering.

________________________

Your Name

________________________

Phone Number

____________________________

Time Available
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